
Curriculum Newsletter— 18.12.23 

Dear parents/carers,  

Thank your for all of your support and positive feedback during the Christmas events. It has been great welcoming 

families on site to showcase the pupil performances — they were fantastic! 

During the half term break, please rest, enjoy family time and recharge.  

School reopens on Wednesday 3rd January. 

Miss Swinburn & Miss Connell 

Christmas 

Christmas has been in full swing throughout December; the children and staff 

have enjoyed the Christmas Fair, performances, Santa Dash, Christmas bingo 

and Christmas Dinner.  Thank you to everyone that attended and supported 

our Christmas  Fair—it was a huge success and a real fun festive event. 

  



Design and Technology  

Year 5 have enjoyed creating cuddly toys for Design Technology. They have explored 

pattern making, stitching and construction using a variety of techniques. In year 3, 

they have been hard at work making pneumatic boxes. These have been great fun 

to test out this week. 

Early Years 

Reception had a wonderful day out at Windmill Farm. The pupils thoroughly 
enjoyed petting the animals, playing on the tractors and visiting Father Christ-

mas in his grotto. It was a magical day and enjoyed by all. 

Nursery enjoyed a fun filled day at Imagine That! Pupils enjoyed playing in the 
role play area by becoming vets, doctors, hairdressers and news reporters.  

 

Lego Club 

Pupils thoroughly enjoy attending Lego Club 

each week where they building fantastic      

figures of their choice. All figures are            

displayed in our mini-museum and accessible 

for pupils to build on each week.  

Instagram 

Thank you to all parents and carers 

who are following our school         

Instagram page. If you are not yet 

following, please search our 

username and request to follow: 

Username: park.browcps  


